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Ms. Kathryn C. Fortino
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis & Axelrad
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-82-390

Dear Ms. Fortino:"

! This is in response to your letter dated August 18, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of SECY-
82-728 and SECY-82-72C, related to the coordinated program for steam
generators.

The NRC has not completed its review of the documents subject to your
request. We will advise you as soon as that review is completed.

Sinc rely,

#//

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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